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From: Ed StClair <ed@thestclairs.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 02, 2017 11:49 AM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: HB 2004-A

Time after time rent control has led to less housing and the deterioration of the existing housing stock. 
It should be a no brainer that this bill is toxic. 
I urge a no vote on it. 
Thank you. 
Respectfully. Edwin St. Clair 
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